
General Mills general counsel
to retire
“General Mills veteran Richard Allendorf will retire as the
company’s senior vice president, general counsel and secretary
in August this year. He joined Minneapolis-based General Mills
in 1998,” reports Tom Spiggle in Corporate Security.

“Allendorf began his career at General Mills supporting the
company’s US retail business and consumer food sales. In 2012
he was appointed vice president and deputy general counsel for
international matters with responsibility for developing legal
strategies  and  managing  legal  matters  for  General  Mills’
international business.”

Read the article.
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